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James F. Ports, Jr., Executive Director

July 19, 2019

RE:  1-95 Express Toll Lanes Northbound Extension Program
Baltimore and Harford Counties, Maryland

Dear Elected Official:

The Maryland Transportation Authority (MDTA) is proposing to continue staged implementation
of the 1-95 Section 200 approved NEPA FONSI improvements. Phase I has already been
authorized and is under construction. Phase II of the Section 200 program will include Express
Toll Lane extensions on northbound I-95, safety and operational improvements along northbound
[-95, installation of noise walls, construction of Park and Ride facilities, installation of an ITS
communication system for improved operations and incident management, and impacts. Some of
the proposed improvements may result in temporary and permanent impacts to nontidal wetlands
and waterways. As such, MDTA is submitting an application to the Maryland Department of the
Environment to obtain authorization for this work. Due to the overall size of the project,
preliminary plans are not being provided with this notification; however, they can be reviewed
upon request.

Since you are a local government official, you are being notified of the proposed project. If you
would like to review the preliminary plans, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 410-931-0808.

If you have any written questions concerning the application, please contact:
Maryland Department of the Environment
Attention Ms. Jennifer Bird
Nontidal Wetlands Division
1800 Washington Boulevard
Baltimore, MD 21230

Sincerely,
Brian Wolfe, P.E. #/%/L‘
Acting Director of Project Development
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James F. Ports, Jr., Executive Director

July 19, 2019

RE:  1-95 Express Toll Lanes Northbound Extension Program
Baltimore, Harford and Cecil Counties, Maryland

Dear Property Owner:

The Maryland Transportation Authority (MDTA) is proposing to continue staged implementation
of the 1-95 Section 200 approved NEPA FONSI improvements. Some of the proposed
improvements are adjacent to your property and may result in temporary and permanent impacts
to nontidal wetlands and waterways. As such, MDTA is submitting an application to the Maryland
Department of the Environment to obtain authorization for this work. Due to the overall size of
the project, preliminary plans are not being provided with this notification; however, they can be
reviewed upon request. If you would like to review the preliminary plans, please don’t hesitate to
contact me at 410-931-0808.

If you would like to provide written comments directly to the Maryland Department of the
Environment, please send a letter to them at the following address within 14 days of receipt of this
letter. Include the proposed project name and your address in the comment letter.

Maryland Department of the Environment
Attention Ms. Jennifer Bird

Nontidal Wetlands Division

1800 Washington Boulevard

Baltimore, MD 21230

Sincerely,

Brian Wolfe, P.E.
Acting Director of Project Development
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James F. Ports, Jr., Executive Director

July 19, 2019

RE:  Environmental Mitigation in Support of
I-95 Express Toll Lanes Northbound Extension Program
Baltimore, Harford and Cecil Counties, Maryland

Dear Property Owner:

The Maryland Transportation Authority (MDTA) is proposing environmental mitigation in
support of Phase II staged implementation of the 1-95 Section 200 approved NEPA FONSI
improvements. Some of the proposed mitigation activities are adjacent to your property and may
result in temporary and permanent impacts to nontidal wetlands and waterways. As such, MDTA
is submitting an application to the Maryland Department of the Environment to obtain
authorization for this work. Due to the overall size of the project, preliminary plans are not being
provided with this notification; however, they can be reviewed upon request. If you would like to
review the preliminary plans, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 410-931-0808.

If you would like to provide comments directly to the Maryland Department of the Environment,
please send a letter to them at the following address within 14 days of receipt of this letter. Include
the proposed project name and your address in the comment letter.

Maryland Department of the Environment
Attention Ms. Jennifer Bird

Nontidal Wetlands Division

1800 Washington Boulevard

Baltimore, MD 21230

Sincerely,

P WP

Brian Wolfe, P.E.
Acting Director of Project Development
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